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What is a Good Quality Management System?  
Expectations for Continuing Airworthiness Organisations 

 

DASA will hold a virtual ‘Town hall’ style briefing on Wednesday 09 July 2025 from 1000 
– 1100 AEST that will provide guidance on the expectations DASA has for the Quality 
Management Systems within DASR Continuing Airworthiness Organisations. Attendance 
will be highly valuable and is recommended for personnel involved in the DASR M, 145 
& 147 domains. 

 

The briefing will be held on Microsoft Teams and can be accessed via this link. 

 

The DASA point of contact is WGCDR Stephen Bell, via stephen.bell5@defence.gov.au   

 

 

Past Newsbreaks located DASA web site. 
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation and space safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed on 
to third parties. 
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